
North Hobbs Unit C02 Flood 
Safety Plan Development Chronology 

April 12, 2001 - Initial meeting with NMOCD Hobbs 
Proposed delineation of Gas Injection / Gas Re-Injection Areas 
Proposed hiring of DNV for Risk Assessment 

April 18,2001 - Initial meeting with NMOCD Santa Fe 
NMOCD Request for Follow-up Review with Mr. Anderson prior to 

hearing. 

July 10-11,2001 - IPA Hobbs Review 
Third party analysis / recommendations on C02 project. 

July 25, 2001 - Chevron, Texaco & ExxonMobil Review 
Major NHU Working Interest Owner review of project. 

August 16, 2001 - Follow-up with NMOCD Hobbs 
Mr. Williams supported plan and requested follow-up review with 

facility engineer and construction supervisor after hearing and 
before construction begins. 

August 22, 2001 - Follow-up with NMOCD Santa Fe 
Mr. Anderson and Mr. Price supported plan and requested additional 

dialogue during project development. 
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